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To Whom it May Concern, 

Below is the project construction status update. 

 

 

Work in Progress 

 All pipe work is completed. 

 Coordination and planning for 48-hour total closure of Hilton Road 

 Site clean up and restoration   

 

Upcoming Work 

 Restoration work  

 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Notice 

If an ADA Accommodation is needed during the 

construction, please contact: Valorie LaCour, DOT 

ADA Compliance Division, ADA Coordinator 

443-202-5446 (cell) 
            Valorie.lacour@baltimorecity.gov 

 

We hope this provides insights for upcoming work as we strive to timely and safely complete this 

project. If you have any questions, please email at Joshua Ford@baltimorecity.gov  

. Additional information and resources are also available on our website 

https://publicworks.baltimorecity.gov/. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Joshua Ford  

Project Manager 

DPW, Office of Engineering and Construction 

Joshua.Ford@baltimorecity.gov  

Phone: 443-860-1050 

Joshua Ford


